
International Standard University (ISU) 

 

 
 
July 22, 2025 
 
 

This is to inform all concerned that the examinations scheduled for 

today (July 22, 2025) have been postponed due to the national 

mourning day in response to the unexpected flight crash at Milestone 

College yesterday. The new date for today's examinations will be 

announced later. Other examinations will remain unchanged.  

 
The ISU family mourns and prays for the departed innocent souls. 

May Allah, the Almighty, grant eternal peace to the departed tender 

souls.   

 
By order of the Authority. 
 
 
 
 
Md. Faizullah Kawshik   
Registrar 


